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January 20, 2020 

January 20, 2020 All Day        No School - Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday 
January 24, 2020 6:30 p.m.        Student Government Halfway There Celebration 
January 27, 2020 9:30 a.m./10:45 a.m.    Grade 8 High School Orientation for Students 
January 30, 2020   6:30 p.m.                 THS Grade 8 Parent/Student Orientation  
February 5, 2020 9:00 a.m.         Breakfast with the Principal  
February 13, 2020 6:30 p.m.                  PTO Meeting 
February 28, 2020   6:30 p.m.                      PTO Hoops Challenge 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope that everyone had a restful long weekend.  

Tolland High School’s Annual 8th Grade Orientation for 8th grade students and their parents will 
be held on Thursday, January 30 at 6:30 p.m. The program will start in the Tolland High School 
auditorium with a presentation by the school administration and School Counseling Department. 
After the initial presentation, students and parents will have an opportunity to speak with 
representatives from each department. We look forward to seeing everyone on January 30.  

Mary Grande 

TMS YEARBOOKS 
 

It’s time to order your yearbook! Order forms, along with cash/check, will be accepted in 
homerooms now through February 28. Online orders will also be accepted.  
 
http://jostensyearbooks.com/?ref=A01089410 

TMS SPIRIT WEAR 
 

Be proud to show that Tolland Spirit! Check out the link to place your order today. 
 
https://tollandholiday2019.itemorder.com/sale 
 

HELP WANTED 
 

Food & Nutrition Services has openings for substitutes for this school year with the potential to 
move into a permanent part-time position.  Join our team in serving nutritious healthy meals to our 
students and work only while your children are in school! 

If interested, please contact Kim at kmecteau@tolland.k12.ct.us or 860-870-6854, Ext 1. 



 
TMS STUDENT DROP OFF INFORMATION 

The traffic pattern described below helps facilitate a smooth drop off/pick up procedure.  
Thank you for being courteous to other drivers and making the safety of our students a high 
priority. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please see the ORANGE lines and arrows.  These represent the traffic pattern at TMS for 
all student pick up and drop off.  
 
 
Please also note:  

 Please enter and exit the building by the main entrance only.  
 Please do not enter the areas with signs that state, “Buses Only.”  This includes the 

front drive, closest to the school building.  The front drive is reserved for buses only; 
it is an Emergency Lane and is off limits at all times.   

The first lot on the left as you come up the school driveway (shown above) is the designated 
Pick-up and Drop-off area.  Please follow the signs and help us keep the parking lot safe for 
everyone. 
  

 
 
Please also see the attachments: 
  
Box Tops 
Spirit Wear 
THS Orientation Information for Grade 8 Students 
Friends of Tolland Music Fundraiser 
Tolland Little League Registration  
Traffic Flow Map 
 


